
Medical Policy Bulletins 
The Health Plan will implement three medical policies. 
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Effective March 1, 2023 

1. Non-Covered/Non-Reimbursable (Not Separately Billable) Codes – Revised 
2. COVID-19 Vaccine and Administration – Revised 
3. Vitamin B-12 Testing – New 

 
Effective January 1, 2023 

1. Clinical Drug Testing in Addiction Treatment Programs and Pain Management 
Programs – Revised 

 
Where can THP Medical & Payment Policies be found? 

Visit The Health Plan’s Provider Resources page here. Choose Policies. 
 
Affected lines of business are outlined on each policy.  
 

Contact The Health Plan at 1.877.847.7901, Monday-Friday, 8am-5pm EST, with 
questions. 

 

https://www.healthplan.org/providers/resources

